
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, APRIL 20, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH IS GETTING FURTHER AND FURTHER AWAY IN OUR 

REARVIEW MIRROR. I WISH I COULD SAY THE SAME ABOUT WINTER! WILL IT NEVER 

END? ANYWAY, I KNOW THERE ARE SOME WHO MEANT TO WRITE DURING OUR LETTER 

MONTH BUT LIFE HAPPENED. I WANT YOU TO KNOW THAT WE ENJOY HEARING FROM 

YOU AT ANYTIME.   

[MARIA – EMAIL] Just wanted to drop you a quick note thanking you for the new song by Lou 

Fellingham that you played this morning. I really love that song, so I looked up the artist and she 

has a number of albums that I'm going to start listening to.  

So again thank you for introducing me to a new artist 

BRIAN HAY, OUR MUSIC DIRECTOR, ALWAYS HAS HIS EYES, AND EARS, OPEN FOR NEW 

SONGS THAT MEET OUR FORMAT. SO FROM TIME TO TIME YOU MIGHT JUST HEAR AN 

ARTIST YOU’VE NEVER HEARD BEFORE. IF THERE IS AN ARTIST YOU WOULD 

RECOMMEND, I KNOW THAT HAS BEEN A REAL SOURCE FOR BRIAN TO FIND NEW MUSIC. 

[PAULA – LISTENING TO WHJL 88.1 MERRILL] We are so thankful to be able to listen to 

Christian radio. We moved here 7 years ago, where we were before we had no reception. We are 

so grateful the Lord brought us into reception range of WRVM. It has been such a blessing! We 

especially enjoy Listeners Choice, David Jeremiah, Alistair Begg, Julaine Appling at WI Family 

Council, and so many more!! Thank you for your faithfulness in serving God and being such 

encouragers to your brothers and sisters in Christ! 

P.S. I forgot to mention In our letter that we are near Tripoli, WI.  

THAT’S A LONG WAYS FROM SURING BUT ILLUSTRATES HOW FAR OUT WHJL REACHES; 

AREAS WHERE 102.7 FROM SURING DON’T REACH. 

IT’S EXCITING TO SEE GOD CONTINUING TO USE WRVM TO BE A BLESSING TO SO MANY 

PEOPLE ALL OVER THE STATE OF WISCONSIN, THE UPPER PENINSULA OF MICHIGAN AND 

NOW VIA THE INTERNET AND OUR TELEPHONE APP ALL OVER THE COUNTRY AND 

WORLD. THIS MINISTRY ONLY HAPPENS AS YOU PRAY FOR US AND AS YOU HELP TO 

SUPPORT FINANCIALLY. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


